
Tracy Funk
#279368 | March 30, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

I am a homeowner in SE Portland and am troubled by the number of homeless campers in
neighborhoods. I no longer feel safe running or walking near my home. I am opposed to allowing
houseless/homeless to sleep in the parks and open spaces in our neighborhoods and am confident
that there is a more reasonable solution to this problem.
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